
Savaqe. Deanna

From:
Sent:
Subject:

Brunswick Valley Historical Society lnc <bvhs84@yahoo.com.au>
Monday, 5 March 2018 10:50 AM
Fw: Spelling errors of historical significance

Hello Malcolm

In respect to misspelling of places in the shire Hollingsworth Lane in Mullumbimby should be
Hollingworth - no s. The Hollingworth family had the mill in Mullumbimby for over 60 years so the
name is of historical significance.

As others are drawn to our attention we will be happy to inform you. We appreciate the opportunity to
make these important corrections.

Thanks

Regards
Susan

Susan Tsicalas
Treasurer/Cor. Sec
BVHS Inc
0422 014 607

BVHS acknowledges Aboriginal and Torres Strait lslander people as the traditional custodians of this land and pay our respects
to their history, their living culture and to Elders past and present.

----- Forwarded message ----
From: Works <Works@byron.nsw. >

Sent: Monday, S March 2018,8:58:27 am AEDT
Subject: Spelling errors of historical significance
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2 March 2018

To whom it may ooncËrn

Ree t8{34 Applications io change spelling errors of historical significance

It r¡¡as recantly brougtrt to Council's attention that the spelling of Dening Park in Byron Bay was
incorrect. Council has sinoE passed a resolution to oorrec{ the spalling on all signage, rnaps and
notioes with the Byron Shire.

Êç that ltre may e¡rrEst othsr instances of n6mÊs baing mlsspelt, Council is calling for applicatio
from HietoriælSocieties to cfiango spelling ërors sf historhaltignlfiænce.

Please fo ma rd a ny su bmissions to ooundl4lbvron. ræw-qov.au

Yours dnaerely

Maholm Robertson
Team LEadar Open Spaee
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